
 

T U R N A G A I N C O M M U N I T Y   C O U N C I L (TCC) 
TCC Web Page: http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html  

    Notice of Meeting– Thursday November 2, 2006, 7:00 PM   
Turnagain Elem. School Library– 3500 W. Northern Lights 

Introduction 
I want to thank Senator French for sending out the letter on PS10 last month.  Because of 
that mailing, quite a few new faces attended the October Comm. Council mtg.  We will 
continue the discussion of PS10 truck traffic routing at this mtg.  The election is coming: 
VOTE November 7th.  The election of YOUR community council board will be held at this 
month’s meeting.  If you are interested in serving, contact me….Regards, Mark Wiggin 

General Agenda Comments 
♠ PS10 project— Since our last TCC mtg, there have been 2 mtgs at AWWU to 

discuss truck traffic routing for PS10 project.  Mark Wiggin will provide an 
update on the the Traffic Routing issue.  For more info, see the following links:      
All proj docs: http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=952  

     PS10 Truck Route Proposals:http://www.communitycouncils.org/download/1592.pdf  
     PS10 Truck Traffic Estimates: http://www.communitycouncils.org/download/1607.pdf  

 

Mark Your Calendar–For complete list with details, see; 
http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html  

 10/25, Federation of Community Councils Open House, 4-7pm @ 3350 Commercial 
Drive Suite 230, 

 11/1, FCC –Sponsored Gubernatorial Candidate’s Debate, Time TBA, UAA Wendy 
Williamson Auditorium, For more infor,ation contact FCC at 277-1977. 

 11/7, General Election 

 Tuesday, November 14, 2006, 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm, The Ted Stevens International 
Airport is in the beginning stages of updating the Airport Master Plan.  Three public 
meetings are scheduled. The Public Meeting/Open House will be held at Spenard 
Recreation Center, 2020 West 48th Avenue.  

Agenda 
7:00PM  Opening Remarks and announcements by Mark Wiggin; 
7:05 Approval of minutes; 
7:07 Assembly Report; 
7:20 Sargent Cindi Stanton 
7:25 Westchester Lagoon Fish Ladder Project, David Wigglesworth 
7:40 Tom Nelson, Title 21 Update 
8:00 Lyn Ary Sports Equip. Storage units, i.e. Spruced-Up Connex, Matt. Zencey; 
8:15 TCC Board Elections 
8:30 PS10 Project Update and Discussion, Mark Wiggin 
8:50 Other Topics? 
9:00 Thx for attending, Mark Wiggin 

 

 

Send me your Email address 
to get Agenda via internet! 

TCCPresident@Yahoo.com 
 

 
How about that new sign on 

Northern Lights? 
 

 

 
TCC Contact Nos. 

President: Mark Wiggin 

TCCPresident@Yahoo.com 

 

> Vice-Pres.:  Cathy Gleason 

djg@alaska.net 

> Secretary and Treasurer: 

Breck Tostevin, keegan@gci.net 

> Boardmember:  Pat Redmond 

plredmond@acsalaska.net. 

> Boardmember:  Deborah 

O’leary 

> Boardmember:  Bob Durst 

> Assembly: Pamela Jennings 

bakerjen@gci.net 343-4115 

> Assembly: Dan Sullivan 

SullivanD@Muni.Org 243-0071 

> Sen. Hollis French: 

Senator_Hollis_French@legis.st

ate.ak.us 1-866-465-3892 

> Rep. Ethan Berkowitz:  

Rep.Ethan_Berkowitz@Legis.Sta

te.AK.US 

APD Sgt Cindi Stanton: 786-

2668 

cstanton@ci.anchorage.ak.us  

Federation of Community 

Councils: Councils@ak.net 277-

1977 

TCC Aluminum Can Recycling… 
is 1ST SATURDAY OF THE MONTH— Nov. 4th.  Please have bagged aluminum 

cans at curb before 10:00 a.m.  This is a fundraiser for TCC and Turnagain 

Patrol.  The Can Recycling Group needs an area for storage of cans before 

delivery to recycle center. Call Cathy Gleason at 248-0442. 
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 6:00-7:00 p.m. 
Spenard Recreation Center 
2020 W. 48th Ave. 
The Rasmuson Foundation will donate $1 for every $1 raised in a challenge grant for Anchorage 
parks, up to $400,000.  P&R staff will discuss how to apply for a grant and how in-kind volunteer 
effort can count as a match to the grant dollars.  Turnagain Community Council has chosen 
upgrades to Didlitka Park as a candidate project for this effort.   
 
If you have any questions on the above meetings, please contact Turnagain Community Council 
President Mark Wiggin at 339-6373 or TCC Vice President at 248-0442. 

DRAFT Turnagain Community Council Minutes 

Meeting Summary October 2006 

 
I.  APD Liaison.  Sgt. Cindi Stanton discussed crime issues in our area.   
II.  Announcements.    Mark Wiggin invited ideas on a new Turnagain Subdivision sign.  Bill Madsen of the 
Spenard Hostel Internation lost his case before Planning & Zoning.  TCC supported his effort but it is not 
known what he plans on doing at this point.  TCC elections will be held in November. Cathy Gleason handed 
out Community Council Volunteer Awards.  The September minutes were approved. 
III.  Turnagain School Ice Rink.  In response to a presentation by Laura Zetler, Turnagain Elementary PTA 
Ice Rink Coordinator, the TCC voted to donate $750 towards maintenance of the ice rink which is open to 
community members. 
IV.  Pump Station 10 Project.   Mark Wiggin lead a discussion of AWWU’s truck routing and traffic plan 
proposals as well as discussions at the TCC subcommittee meetings with AWWU on the Pump Station 10 
construction traffic issues.   
V.  Legislative Report.  Sen Hollis French gave the legislative report discussing his interest introducing a 
health insurance bill.    
VI.  House District 26 Candidate’s Forum.  The TCC heard from Lindsey Holmes and Steve Strait who are 
running for the State House District 26 seat being vacated by Ethan Berkowitz.  

 


